

## **Notice**

Dear Customer, in light of the current COVID-19 (Novel Coronavirus) outbreak, Norway Visa Application Centre in Kathmandu is temporarily suspended until 3<sup>rd</sup> April 2020. Appointments for the respective missions will also remain closed. We apologise for the inconvenience caused and appreciate your understanding and kind co-operation.

For more information related to this visa centre, please visit our website:

https://www.vfsglobal.com/Norway/India/

23<sup>rd</sup> March 2020